
YEAR 5 NEWSLETTER 

Spellings 

Children have been given their first 5 spellings to learn this week. The 

children have stuck these into their homework diaries. The test for 

these spellings will be next Monday.   

 

Parent information evening 

We hope to see you on Thursday at 5pm for our information evening. 

The location of this will be the Infant Hall.  

 

Planetarium 

Warwick University will be leading an exciting Planetarium visit on 

Tuesday 8th October in our very own hall. This will be a fantastic 

experience and there is no cost required. Children will be learning about 

constellations and our solar system through exciting digital methods.  

 

Parents evening 

We are happy to announce the dates for our parents’ evenings, please 

start to think about what date and time suits you best. 

Tuesday 19th November 2:15-6:30pm 

Wednesday 27th November 2:15-6:30pm 

 

Mrs Giles               Miss Gieron                 Miss Keogh 
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